Academic Planning Committee 
Meeting Notes
April 30, 2007
Steve Lefevre

Virgil Adams


Gary Berg


Liz King


Ernie Gonzalez


Kathy Musashi
Paul Rivera

Lillian Castaneda

Bill Cordeiro


Steve Stratton

Therese Eyermann

Sean Anderson
1. Meeting Notes.
The meeting notes from the February 2007 meeting were distributed, reviewed and approved.
2.
Academic Master Plan and Program Listing
The Trustee Approved Academic Master Plan was discussed.  In Steve Lefevre’s review of the plan, he noted the Provost’s comment regarding slowing down the number of degrees launched in the current schedule.  This slow down relates to budgetary and faculty hiring issues.  Ernie Gonzalez stated that he had prepared a report of other CSU’s and their programs.  Ernie agreed to distribute this information to the committee.  Steve discussed the current status of the 2009 degrees indicating that Philosophy was progressing well, Kinesiology is still discussing the emphasis of their program, and that Anthropology had not yet begun the process.  A general discussion took place and Bill C. suggested that in the 2009, a year of “rest” year be inserted where no new degrees are launched and that all scheduled programs move out one year.  It was the general consensus that this would give additional time for program development as well as the time for existing programs to review and refine their areas.  It was agreed that change would not slow down the development of those items on the Academic Master Plan.  Steve agreed to discuss this matter with the Dean of Faculty and Provost.
3.
Facilities  
The committee also has concerns regarding adequate lab space for Nursing, Kinesiology, and the upcoming MS in Biology.  Bill and Steve had met with Deborah Wylie and discussed the facilities forecast.  A recently developed facilities grid was distributed and discussed.  The committee also felt that the lack of facilities would work well with the 2009 break in new programs.  Steve agreed to discuss this matter with Jane Sweetland as well.  Lab and classroom space continues to be another problematic issue.
4. 
May 10, 2007 Community Health Meeting  

The current guest list was discussed.  The committee was asked to suggest topics for the meeting.  The following items were developed:


Keep meeting conversational and informal


Opening Statements

· Review of our Planning Process at CI

· Review of our Current Academic Plan
             Questions to pose to the group:
· What are the current issues in your areas of health care

· How can CI enhance resolution to your concerns
· Solicitation: Advice on Kinesiology development and emphasis

5.
Revision of the Long Form
The Chancellor’s Office has sent out a new revise of their Proposal Template.  A slightly revised edition of the template was distributed to the Committee.  A sub-committee was formed by Therese Eyermann and Steve Stratton to customize the template to our campus.  They plan to do this work in July 2007 and propose it to the committee in the fall.
